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Mr. Jerry E. Buckles

Anadarko Petroleum Corporation
P.O0. Drawer 130

Artesia, NM 88211-0130

Re: Bradshaw #1
Penasco Draw Upper Penn
P-04-19S-25E Eddy Co., NM

Dear Mr. Buckles:

A field representative from our office inspected the referenced
well last week and found that part of the production casing had
apparently been removed. He discussed this with an Anadarko
employee and learned that approximately 2,600 feet of 4 1/2"
production casing was removed in February, 1994 after the casing
string was found parted at that depth.

our files do not contain a Sundry Notice (Form C-103) concerning
this work.

In its present condition, the well could be a threat to both water
and hydrocarbon resources in the area. We therefore request that
you begin operations to either repair or properly plug the well as
soon as possible.

Please let us hear from you by August 1, 1994 concerning your
plans. We appreciate your cooperation.

Very truly yours,
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Jim H. M?rrow
cc: William J. LeMay
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